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Key Dates 

 Monday 30th September – Staff Training Day  
 Tuesday 1st October 2-3pm – Teddies and Tea for preschool children and parents/carers 
 Tuesday 1st October – Year Four Rainforest Visit 
 Wednesday 2nd October – 9am Coffee morning for parents/carers  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. It has been another great week of learning at Hunslet Moor, 
including inspiring lessons in our year group topics, after school clubs and exciting assemblies.  

This week, we would like to remind all parents / carers, on Monday 30th September, school is 
closed to children for a staff training day. We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 1st 
October, back in school.  

 

This week at Hunslet Moor…  

Our After School Clubs began this week and 
children have had a brilliant time, taking 
part in sports, home learning and a range of 
activities such as healthy eating and arts and 
crafts!  

Year Three are learning about Lights and 
Shadows in Science this half term. They have 
been taking part in some experiments to find 
out which materials are shiny and which are 
dull.  

Reception have been practicing balancing 
bean bags and completing various actions in 
their PE lessons this week. They had great 
fun trying to keep it on their heads!  

 

  

 

 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 16th September – 94.3%  

Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.  


